March 14, 1991

Reverend Paul Shanley

St. Anne Church

6885 Del Rosa Avenue

San Bernardino, California 92404-5699

Dear Paul:

I received your note which reflected your *
deliberations about the proposal I presented to Yyou when I
visited with You a couple weeks ago. I was hoping that it
was a creative solution to your present circumstances.,
However, since ¥ou do not see it that way, I will be
talking with Bishop Hughes and Cardinal Law about your
thoughts and I will be back in contact with you,

It was good to see You. I regret that You continue.tg
experience the feelings you have about ministry. My
brayer is that it wil] come to a fruitful resolve,

Take care of yourself, Paul, and I hope that you are -
feeling well both Physically and spiritwise.

With warm regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

JBM:mo'1 Reverend John B. McCormack
3003M Secretary for Ministerial Personrnel
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